Safety Commission ' June 29, 2015
Common Council : -

Kathleen McDaniel

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543

RE: 15-615

Dear Councils,
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I received your decision letter dated June 23rd to deny my request to rescind the
invoice for the hazmat removal fee. This is a petition for reconsideration of your
finding and a request to appear before the Council.

The safety commission and Common Council in effect denied my petition by
deciding not to change your procedure. I'm not asking you to change your
procedure- I'm asking you to retract the bill that you sent to me because I
shouldn't owe you anything. You are attempting to deprive me of personal
property (e.g. cash) without due process of law. This is not a legitimate bill.
There is no factual dispute here. Nobody claims that I am at fault. The other

“driver is clearly at fault as she rear-ended me. During the hearing one of you guys
said that you don't want to be in the middle between parties and insurance
companies. You're not in the middle. You are one of the direct parties because
you (the C1ty) sent me a bill.

I request a hearing where I can address the Councﬂ in person prior to making thlS
a legal issue.

Thank You,
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Lori Koschnick

13515 County Road F
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